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ComReg consults on the format and content  

of its Quarterly Market Report  
 

 

The Commission for Communications Regulation (ComReg) today issued a consultation 
paper about the content and format of its Quarterly Report on the Communications 
Market. 

ComReg’s Quarterly Report, which was been published since 1999, provides an update 
of developments and market information covering the telecoms sector within the 
Communications Market. The Report is compiled from data provided by authorised 
operators.  

In the ensuing 5 years, there has been a good deal of progress and development in the 
Irish communications market, both economic and technical. In recognition of this, 
ComReg would like to ensure that the quality of the report is maintained and improved 
upon and to ensure that those sections of the Report that attract most interest are 
maintained at a high standard. To do this it is necessary to identify which sections are of 
most interest and value to our stakeholders, and what additional changes should be made 
to improve the Report.  

The consultation period will run from 4th February 2005 to 18th March 2005 during which 
time ComReg welcomes written comments on any of the issues raised in this paper. 
Having analysed and considered the comments received, ComReg will then publish a 
report on the consultation that will summarise all responses received. 

 

The full document ComReg 05/09 – Review of ComReg Quarterly Report – is available 
in the Publications Section of the ComReg website - www.comreg.ie 
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